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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Bob O’Brien, Director of Economic Development 

 Frank Stringi, City Planner 

From: Anthony T. Zambuto, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: May 14, 2020 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will hold a meeting via remote participation 

only on Monday afternoon, May 18, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. at which time the committee will 

discuss the following: 

 

 

20-067 An amendment to the Zoning Ordinances of the City of Revere relative to Brew 

Pubs. 

 

 
 

How to Participate Remotely via Zoom 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81326265291 

 

Or iPhone one-tap :  

    US: +13017158592,,81326265291#  or +13126266799,,81326265291#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 

346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 6833  

    Webinar ID: 813 2626 5291 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81326265291

